



B. M. ROSS AND ASSOCIATES LIMITED Engineers and Planners
62 North Street, Goderich, ON N7A 2T4
p. (519) 524-2641 ● f. (519) 524-4403

## **Septic Program Summary – 2023**

Month	Regular Inspections	New/Replacement
		Inspections (Part 8)
January	0	5
February	0	3
March	0	2
April	2	4
May	50	5
June	87	2
July	61	4
August	63	4
September	50	6
October		
TOTAL	313	35

<sup>\*</sup>includes completed and currently scheduled appointments to the last day of September

In the spring B.M. Ross mailed 192 letters to permanent and WHPA property owners due for their Cycle 3 inspection in 2023. Also 116 Past Due properties missed having an inspection in Cycle were sent letters requesting they book an appointment. Letters to the seasonal landowners (151) were sent to coincide with cottages opening for the long weekend in May.

September showed a good response to the reminder letters sent in August and one more round of phone calls will be made to all outstanding properties who have not booked inspections.

Letters previously held back for any property owner indicating they would call back to schedule in August, were sent in early September. We continue leaving door-knockers at properties that have not booked yet, despite having two letters and a reminder call.

Looking forward, the calendar has 11 days in October showing multiple appointments. Calls will be made to outstanding properties to help fill those days, as will Part 8 installs. The Township has received 28 applications for new/replacement septic systems in 2023, some of which will be installed this fall.